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Permanent Lighting for Outdoor Rink 

 

In the cold, dark winter months on the prairies, its nice to be able to stay active and be outside.  

The Village outdoor rink is a great space for all ages and abilities to stay active and connect with 

neighbors and the community.  

Currently there is no permanent lighting at the outdoor rink and this lack of lighting limits the 

usage of the rink and surrounding area. The Village would like to install a permanent street 

light. The addition of a permanent street light would not only extend skating hours it would 

illuminate the whole ice surface, benches and walking path to the rink creating an added safety 

feature for users of the rink. 

 


